
 
 

Important Information for All Staff,  

Parents and Carers 
 

 

The ‘Designated Person for Child Protection and 

Safeguarding’ is: 
 

 

Miss Paula Newman 

Headteacher 
 

The deputies are: 

 

Mrs Andrea McCoy and Mr Darren Stoddart 

Assistant Headteachers 

 

Mr Ged Murphy 

Safeguarding Governor 
 

 

Any concerns or issues about the safety and protection of 

any child in school should, immediately, be brought to the 

attention of the above staff. 
 

Thank you 


